Dear Partner,

Following our message about our process and deadline for the incoming students at the Université Paul Valéry Montpellier, please find below,

2 important additional information:

- 1. Pedagogically: Language courses: the students are not allowed to follow their native language courses of the Licence 1st year.
- 2. Administratively: Your students must respect the deadline (31st May) for the registration on line.

Because we are going to change the registration system. After the 31st May we are not technically able to download their application.

Thank you a lot for your attention, The Erasmus office

__

Bureau Erasmus IN (FMONTPEL03) Bât administratif les Guilhems - 208A Université Paul-Valéry Montpellier 3 Route de Mende 34199 Montpellier cedex 5

tel: +33467142582 / 2065